
   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

~ NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION ~  
 

The meeting of the  
Gerlach/Empire Citizen Advisory Board 

scheduled for April 13, 2023 is cancelled. 
 

In lieu of this meeting, a neighborhood gathering will be held to discuss new 
opportunities for housing in the community. The neighborhood meeting will be 

held at the Gerlach Community Center located at 410 Cottonwood Street in 
Gerlach, or via ZOOM: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89512522858 
 
 

 
Posting locations. Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the following locations: Washoe County 
Administration Building (1001 E. Ninth Street, Bld. A) and online at notice.nv.gov and www.washoecounty.gov/cab. 
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